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Friday 6th January 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Invitation to Year 4 Maths Number Parent Workshop 

Wednesday 18th January 3:30pm – 4:15pm 

 
 

We are inviting you and your child to our maths number workshop. As you may be aware, your 
child’s number knowledge is crucial in helping them access not only the Key Stage 2 curriculum 
and closing the gap in their learning but giving them the life skill of basic mathematical knowledge.  
 
With the raised national expectation for mathematics, it is really important that our children get all 
the opportunities available to develop their mathematical recall. As part of this workshop, you will be 
provided with a range of strategies, activities and resources to help you continue to support your 
child at home. Your ongoing support is crucial to help your child achieve age related expectation at 
the end of the year.  
 
A crèche for any younger siblings will be provided on the evening of the workshop. 
 
Please inform your child’s class teacher if your child cannot attend the workshop and another child 
will be invited in their place.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Tichbon 

 

Year 4 Class Teacher 
 
 


